
Commonwealth Edison
One First National Plaza Chicago, I!!inois
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Illinois 60690

November 2, 1979

Dr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2 and
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Amendment No. 23, FSAR Amendment
to the Application for Construction
Permits and Operating Licenses
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454, 50-455,
50-456 and 50-457

Reference (a): September 5, 1979 letter from L. r

Rubenstein to Cordell Reed transm; wing
additional first round questions ca
Byron and Braidwood OL application

Dear Dr. Denton:

The application for construction permits and operating
licenses for Byron Station Units 1 and 2 and Braidwood Station
Units 1 and 2, docketed September 20, 1973 in NRC Docket Nos.
50-454, 50-455, 50-456 and 50-457 are hereby amended by submittal
of Amendment No. 23 pursuant to Section 50.34 of 10 CFR 50. In
addition to voluntary text and response revisions, this amendment
contains Commonwealth Edison Company responses to the additional
first round questions generated by the Staff in Reference (a).

Three (3) signed originals and fifty-seven (57) copies
of this amendment are submitted for your review and approval.

Very truly yours,

6

L. D. L. P c'o lo s
Dis ctor of Nuclear Licensing

LAB:mac
attachments
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